
¢<'11CfS.4s, 

{ 4-
DEPARTMENT OF HEAl.111 & HUMAN SERVICES 

'6'� 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

National Center for Health Statistics 
3311 Toledo Road 
Hyattsville, MD 20782 

Dear Resident, 

Your address has been selected to participate in the 2020 National Health Interview Survey (NHIS). 

.. 

What is 
the NHIS? 

What to 
do now 

Why 
should I 
participate? 

What to 
expect 

Sincerely, 

� 
Jennifer Madans 

The NHIS is the oldest household health survey in the United States. It is conducted by 
the National Center for Health Statistics, a part of the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and the U.S. Census Bureau is contracted to collect the data. Since 
1957, NHIS data has shown whether Americans' health is getting better or worse and 
which groups of people are more likely to have health problems. This helps the CDC 
and other organizations develop programs to keep America healthy. To learn more, see 
https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/nhis.htm. 

Call 1-800-XXX-XXXX  to schedule your appointment at a time that is 
convenient for you including days, evenings, and weekends.  For most households, the 
interview will take less than an hour. 

• Help kids. Public health workers use NHIS data to improve programs that keep kids
and families healthy.

• Help adults. Doctors use NHIS data to identify factors that help adults live longer,
healthier lives.

• Help veterans. Veterans groups use NHIS data to track veterans' health and
advocate for better programs.

• Help your family members, friends, and community. NHIS data helps
researchers understand how we can achieve and sustain the good health we all want
for ourselves and for the people we love.

1. A U.S. Census Bureau interviewer (with Census Bureau ID) will come to your home.
2. He/she will ask you a few questions about the persons living at this address .
3. A computer will randomly pick one adult and one child (if present) for the health interview.
4. The interviewer will ask an adult about his/her own health and a family member about the

health of a child.

You Cannot be Replaced. We want the survey to represent the whole United 
States. The only way to do this is to randomly select addresses. Only people who live 
at these addresses take part. We rely on you to make the survey results as accurate as 
possible. Participation is voluntary, but we cannot replace you with another person. 

Confidentiality Ensured. Everything you tell us is confidential. Your information is 
ONLY used for statistical purposes. We remove all personally-identifying information 
from the data. After that, the data is posted on the NHIS website for future research or 
to guide public health decisions. 

Thank you for participating in this important survey. 

Acting Director, National Center for Health Statistics 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
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